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Dear Paris Central Families, 

      
  We remain grateful to all the families who have been 
diligent in following the Ministry’s COVID rules.  Our students have 
been fantastic; they wear their masks, keep their distance, and 
remain in their cohorts.  With the warmer temperatures here, 
classroom teachers have been able to provide more mask breaks for 
their students throughout the day.  We appreciate your ongoing 
patience and support during this pandemic. 
 

Paris Central School students exhibited their fantastic sense 
of school spirit in March.  Students showed their creativity and 
enthusiasm on Green Day and Beach Day.  Pyjama Day/Cozy Day 
remained their favourite spirit day.  We saw a lot of sports fans on 
Hat Day and Jersey Day.  Way to go Pumas! 
 
  Our School Council meets every month, virtually on 
Teams.  We welcome you to join us.     
 

         Enjoy the spring break! 
 

 
      Kind Regards,  
      Ms. Reuben, Principal 
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Board Holidays        April 2 & 5 

Spring Break          April 12-16 

School Resumes      April 19  

 

Parent Council Meeting 
 

Come and join our Parent 

Council Committee! 

  All parents/guardians are 

invited to attend our Virtual 

Parent Council Meeting on  

Tuesday, April 20 at 6:30 

p.m. 

 

Call or email the school to join 

our monthly meetings. 

Hope to see you on Teams! 

 
 

 

Kindergarten Registrations 

Kindergarten registrations are now open.  Please visit 

https://www.granderie.ca/ to register your child.  If you have 

any questions, please feel free to call the school. 

 

https://www.granderie.ca/


 

Before and After School Care Survey 2021-22 
 
Before and After School Child Care programs provide children with more opportunities to learn and grow 
outside of regular school hours. Not-for-profit agencies already operate many programs in Grand Erie 
schools for children from Kindergarten to Grade 6.  
 
We are asking parents/guardians to complete a survey by April 16, 2021 to determine if there is enough 
interest to offer a program at Paris Central Public School.  
 
The fees for Before and After School Child Care programs are determined by the provider and can vary 
with costs ranging from $16 to $24 per day, per child.  
 
Please note: the completion of this survey does not guarantee that a Before and After School Child Care 
program will be offered at Paris Central Public School.  
 
To complete the survey, please follow this link: Before and After Care 2021-22 

 

 

 
 

Paris Central Public School 
7 Broadway Street East 

Paris, Ontario 

519.442.4163 

granderie.ca/schools/pariscentral/ 

Grade 8 Graduation Photos 
 

Graduation photo process at Paris Central School will be as follows: 
 

• May 4th has been reserved for our Graduation Photo Day.   

• Students will be standing for the photos, so no stools are used. 
• There are no camera cards distributed, the information on the cards is now stored at the 

camera. 

• The photographer comes with enough gowns, one for every student. Each gown is used by one 
student and staged for a minimum of 24 hours before it is reused.  

• We also have a set of red on white sashes that will be used, one per student.  
• There will be no shared props (roses/diplomas)  

• Students can bring in their own props if they wish (e.g., diplomas for their photos using white 
paper and red ribbon, roses). 

 
Please see the Edge Imaging’s Reminder Notice posted under April Newsletter for further details.    

If the Graduates wish to purchase the 11 x 14 Graduation composite and folder, the link can be found 
on the Reminder Notice for online purchase. 

https://snap.granderie.ca/snapwebhost/s.asp?k=161669754504
file:///C:/Users/lreuben/Desktop/Paris%20Central/Communication/Newsletters/Milestone%20Reminder%20Notice%20-%20Contemporary%20Composite%20(J211).pdf

